
Year 6 Update – Friday 8th March 2024 

This week we celebrated World Book Day. The children enjoyed dressing in their comfy clothes and creating our 

classroom doors. We were able to see all of the other doors around the school and they were fantastic!  

Thank you to all who donated on our comfy clothes day, this money will all be donated to the Children with 
Cancer Charity.  

Religious Education 

This week in RE we have been continuing with our topic based on unity. We have spoken 

about the importance of friendship and how we can be good friends to those around us. 

We have also spoken about what being united means. We discussed a piece of scripture 

from John’s Gospel, where Jesus was in the Garden of Gethsemane and he was praying to 

His Father about the disciples and hoping that they stay together. We wrote our own 

prayers asking for unity in our own lives.  

Pre-learning 

Next week we will be learning how Communion helps us to unite with God and the 

importance of the Our Father.  
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English 

This week in English the children have started to draft their non-chronological reports 

based on Pandora. They could recall some very interesting facts that they had researched 

and this has really helped them in their work. We will continue with this next week and we 

will be publishing them as well.  



Vocabulary: non-chronological, structure, adjectives, paragraphs 

Pre-learning 

Next week we will be continuing to draft our reports about Pandora. The children will be 

able to edit their work as well.  

Our World Book Day Doors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mathematics 

So much of our work is now revision so we looked at topics we covered last term.  

This week in Padua we have been revising some of our work on fractions. The children have 

been reminding themselves how to: add and subtract fractions with different denominators 

and multiplying and dividing fractions. Vocabulary: denominator, numerator, factor, 

multiple, simplify, mixed number 

This week in Lisbon we have been learning about ratio and proportion. We discussed what 

ratio is and we did some problem solving involving ratio.  

Pre-learning 

We will continue to revise different topics. Next week we will be revising BIDMAS.  

Science Week 

Next week we will be having a Science week. The children will be taking part in different 

activities based on STEM (Science, technology, engineering and mathematics) activities.  

Wellbeing Challenge 

 

 

CONNECT 
Why not go to your local church and take notice of the Stations of the Cross? 

Perhaps say a prayer at each Station for the special people in your life. 

 



Other Information 

• Booster will continue to be every Friday after school. This week our focus is English.  

• Lisbon will continue to go swimming every Monday afternoon. The children can wear 

their joggers to school on this day. 

• Parents evening will be taking place on:  

Tuesday 12th March 6pm-9pm  

Wednesday 13th March 3:50pm-6:30pm  

Please book your appointments via School Cloud. 

• Whole class photos will be on Wednesday 13th March.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

The Year 6 Team        

 

 

 


